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Your Submission: CLOSURE OF LIBRARIES PAGE 86  Full Plan 
 
Dear Sir/Madam. 
 
                        We oppose the closure of any Christchurch Public Libraries as 
they are a very valuable public asset. 
 
Our family uses the local Redwood library on a regular basis for ourselves 
and the children we care for. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Robyn Wratten, 
Derek Wratten 
15 Farnwood Place, 
Redwood, 
Christchurch. 
Phone 3523867 

 
 
 


